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Alameda County Health Care Services Alameda County
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 Environmental Health
Alameda, California 94502-6700

RE: Request for Extension, Former Chevron-branded service station 90517, 3900 Piedmont Avenue,
QOakland, California (Case#: RO0000138)

Dear Mr. Detterman:

On behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company, Stantec Consulting Services Inc.
(Stantec) respectfully requests extensions to complete the revised Figure 2 and Subsurface
Investigation Report for former Chevron-branded service station 90517, located at 3900 Piedmont
Avenue, Oakland, California (the Site). Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) prepared the Work
Plan Addendum and Results of Additional Groundwater Monitoring, dated June 13, 2012. Alameda
County Environmental Health Services approved CRA’s work plan with provisions in a letter dated
August 16, 2012, and requested that a revised Figure 2 be submitted by September 14, 2012, and
investigation results be submitted by October 19, 2012.

As detailed in the October 3, 2012 notification letter, Chevron has recently reassigned this Site from
CRA to Stantec. We are actively working to complete the transfer, review case files, and begin the
planning and scheduling of this work. Unfortunately, due to the timing of the transfer, the due dates
for the revised figure and investigation results will not be met. Therefore, we respectfully request
that extensions be granted for the following:

e Revised Figure 2 - October 31, 2012
e Subsurface Investigation Report — September 30, 2013

Our thoughts behind the Subsurface Investigation Report extension are that this additional time will
allow us to collect seasonal samples during both the wet and dry seasons so that we can evaluate
and report all data in one final report.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (408) 356-6124 or travis.flora@stantec.com.

Respectfully,
Stantec Consulting Services Inc.

Travis L. Flora
Project Manager

Cc: Ms. Carryl MacLeod, Chevron Environmental Management Company (electronic copy)
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